
COVID-19 Addendum 

As we look to the 2020-2021 school year there are many concerns that we face. COVID-19 has taken us 
all by surprise.  At CFM Preschool & Arts Academy we are diligent in our efforts to make sure our 
students and staff are as safe as we can possibly be. Our cleaning methods have been improved, our 
class sizes reduced, health screening each day for students and staff, teachers will wear masks when 
they are in close proximity to the children, and we will be practicing social distancing, etc. 

In the event that the school must be closed due to another COVID-19 or unforeseen emergency here are 
things you need to know: 

1. Tuition: will be expected for the first month of the shutdown. As this will allow us to pay our 
teachers for the remaining month of work. They will be supplying work packets and having zoom 
meetings as well as cleaning their classrooms and preparing the school to re-open as soon as it is 
possible. * 

*Explorers (PreK) and Questioneers (Kindergarten) tuition reduction 

2. Online School:  Teachers for the Leapin’ Lizards and Super Kids will do AT LEAST one Zoom 
meeting each week and supply families with work for the time the kids are out of school for the 
month tuition is covering. Work packets can be picked up at the school. 

Teachers for the Explorers and Questioneers will continue school for all of the time of the 
closure. Packets will be made available each week and group Zoom meetings will be done 2-3 
days a week as well as personal zoom meetings to ensure your child is ready for the next step of 
their journey. Tuition for Explorers and Questioneers is be reduced by 50% each month after the 
initial month to compensate teachers for their time online and preparing online lessons. 

3. Returning to school: We will return to school as long as groups of 20 or fewer can be in the same 
room together. This means we may return to school before public schools as we face fewer 
issues than larger systems. If you choose to withdraw your student from school, please call or 
email the Director. 

FOR THE HEALTH AND SAFETY OF ALL 

If your child has a fever or any other symptoms of COVID-19, keep them home. If they have been 
exposed to anyone with COVID-19, please keep them home. We must require a 10 day quarantine or a 
negative COVID-19 test for anyone showing symptoms or who has been exposed. If someone in one of 
our classes contracts the virus, the classroom and possibly the school must close for 48 hours to  10 days 
for cleaning and quarantine, please help us stay open by staying home. 
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